West Shore Jr/Sr PTA
August 27, 2019
General Meeting

West Shore Jr/Sr Auditorium

The General Meeting of the West Shore Jr/Sr PTA was held in the Auditorium of West Shore Jr/
Sr High School. President Dianna Hetzel opened the meeting at 6:30 PM. There were
approximately 150 parents in attendance. A quorum was established.

Dianna welcomed everyone and introduced the Board members and each stood up and
introduced themselves and their position.

Treasurer Linda Konopka reported that we have signed up 584 new PTA members and have a
$6000 balance for this year in the books. That is, of course, on top of funds already in the
account.

President Dianna Hetzel demonstrated our website for any new parents who may not be
aware of it and also the school website as well as our Facebook page. She showed how to find
all of our scheduled meeting dates and Fundraisers. As she showed our three fundraisers,
Dianna introduced Erin from Running Zone to present on the Turkey Trot fundraiser.

Dianna also went on to talk about our other two fundraisers, Adopt-a-Precinct and Blingo
pajama party.

Dianna will be emailing out parent volunteer hour sheets that everyone can use at home to
track hours. Parents must then transfer those hours to official books before the end of the
school year.

President Dianna Hetzel then introduced Mr. Webb, Assistant Principal, who presented
information on school test scores.

President Dianna Hetzel did a short Q&A session then closed the meeting at 7:25 PM
Jan Thibault- Recording Secretary



